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Current Members
• Apr. 2017 - Mar. 2021

• K. Wimmer, U-Tokyo/CSIC, chair until March 31. → vice-chair
• S. Sakaguchi, Kyushu
• Y. Watanabe, KEK
• W. Horiuchi, Hokkaido
• T. Matsumoto, Kyushu

• Apr. 2019 - Mar. 2023
• D. Suzuki, RIKEN, vice-chair
• H. Crawford, LBNL
• S. Nishimura, RIKEN
• N. Hinohara, Tsukuba, vice-chair → chair for 2020 to 2021
• N. Shimizu, CNS

• Supplementary members Apr. 2019 - Mar. 2021
• S. Paschalis, York
• K. Miki, Tohoku



Next election
• Scheduled for early spring 2021
• Bylaws of the UEC will be revised
• Suggestions:

• The chair should not be affiliated with RIKEN?
• Only one person should represent one institute
• Any input from the users?

• New bylaw draft expected in summer (Daisuke Suzuki)



Activities 2019
• Regular town meeting at the JPS meetings 
• Report from the MT committee (monthly) 
• RIBF Users Group Thesis Award, together with RNC
• RIBF Users Meeting 2019 within the RIBF week 



Planned activities 2020
• JPS meeting in March canceled
• Thesis award to be announced shortly 
• RIBF Users Meeting in the week September 7-11 at RIBF

Jointly with collaboration meetings (contact Shunji Nishimura)


